
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 
 

Our Lady Queen of peace Church           St. Aloysius Church 

                  18 Need Street, Bobcaygeon              41 John Street, Fenelon Falls 

            https://ladyqueenofpeacebobcaygeon.ca/                                  http://staloysiusfenelonfalls.ca/ 
 

Parish Priest: Fr. Luis Lapinid 
Deacon: Rev. Bill Steenburgh 

Rectory & Parish Office:    41 John Street St. P.O. Box 340, Fenelon Falls, ON K0M 1N0 

Telephone: 705-887-4149 

Email: office@staloysiusfenelonfalls.ca  

 

 Parish Secretary: Pam Guzzi    Parish Bookkeeper: Valerie Flynn  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mission: Welcome, Worship and Witness 
 

Mission: To show the love of Christ through  

discipleship, fellowship, and worship. 

Parish Community Leaders  

Bobcaygeon   
CWL    Anne Boyd   705-879-4085 
Music   Loretta Falls  705-738-4676 
   Ann Pallett  705-454-2871 
Finance   Roger Carlton   705-731-0770 
Food Bank   Jose Foot  705-738-9259 

Knights of Columbus  Joe Grace  705-887-9112 

Screening Committee Cathy Collins  705-738-9577 

   Audrey McLaughlin 705-738-4021 
Readers   Audrey McLaughlin  705-738-4021 
Maintenance  David Timmermans 647-328-4650 
Cemetery  Mike Byrne  705-887-6376 
    
 

Fenelon Falls  
Ladies Group   Philomena Childs 705-887-6472  
Music    
Finance   John Sutton   705-887-9494 
Food Bank & Flowers Laura Sutton   705-887-9494 
Garden   Linda McCarthy  705-887-7604 
Knights of Columbus  Joe Grace  705-887-9112 

Screening Committee John Byrne  705-454-2579 
   Bob Smith   705-934-5776 
Readers   Anna Croxall   705-887-4149 
Eucharistic Ministers Anna Croxall   705-887-4149 
Maintenance  David Timmermans 647-328-4650 
Cemetery  Mike Byrne  705-887-6376 
 

 

https://ladyqueenofpeacebobcaygeon.ca/
http://staloysiusfenelonfalls.ca/
mailto:office@staloysiusfenelonfalls.ca


 

April 16th & 17th, 2022      Easter Sunday 

 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thurs. April 14th    

  Holy Thursday     

5:00 p.m. 

7:00 p.m.  

FF 

BC 

 

Fri. April 15th   

  Good Friday  

12:00 p.m. 

1:00 p.m. 

5:00 p.m. 

BC 

BC 

FF 

Stations of the Cross & Divine Mercy  

Passion of Christ 

Passion of Christ  

Sat. April 16th 

  Holy Saturday          

4:00 p.m. 

7:00 p.m. 

FF 

BC 

For the Health & Wellbeing of Lincoln Carter by Pam Guzzi  

Sun. April 17th     

  Easter Sunday    

9:00 a.m. 

11:00 a.m. 

BC 

FF 

Holy Mass † Merilyn Dell by Ed Dell & Family 

For the Health & Wellbeing of Frances Picherack & Family by Pam Guzzi 

Wed. April 20th    NO MASS 

Thurs. April 21st    NO MASS 

Fri. April 22nd    NO MASS 

Sat. April 23rd 

   

4:00 p.m. 

6:00 p.m. 

FF 

BC 

Holy Mass † Christine Nieukirk by Kathy Boyle & Peter Petrosoniak  

For the Intention of Nancy Dunk by the Peeter’s Family  

Sun. April 24th     

  Divine Mercy  

9:00 a.m. 

11:00 a.m. 

3:00 p.m. 

BC 

FF 

BC 

Holy Mass † Maria Carreiro by Teresa Carreiro-Mrowiec 

 

Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament, Novena & Mass for Divine Mercy Sunday  

 

Alleluia is our song! 
 

This Sunday is Easter Sunday. We celebrate on Sunday Christ’s resurrection from the dead. The  
Church proclaims that on this day, Jesus Christ broke the chains of death and rose triumphant from  
the grave. Easter is thus the most important celebration in the Church as it celebrates Christ’s  
triumph over sin and death.  
 

The Church is built on the foundation of the resurrection of Jesus. Saint Augustine said the  
resurrection of Jesus is our hope. Christ rose from death to tell us that after all the sufferings we  
have endured and the pains that have been inflicted upon us, like Him we will triumph over these  
things if we only put our trust in God. He lived a life of obedience to the Father and was faithful to  
the mission given to Him. If we look at the Risen Christ, we have reason to hope. 
 

Pope Benedict XVI tells us that on that first Easter morning, everything was made new. It is a is a newness that changes the 
lives of those who accept it. Saint Paul, referred to his meeting the Risen Jesus Himself on His way to Damascus, said: “If 
anyone is in Christ, He is a new creation; the old has passed away, behold, the new has come” (2 Cor 5:17). Paul, a zealous 
apostle, was never ashamed to preach the Gospel of Jesus Christ. 
 

This “new life” experience may also happen to each one of us if we are willing to be conquered by the Risen Christ. The Easter 
celebration is a celebration of hope. We may all enjoy the benefits of Christ’s resurrection if we are open to God’s grace. Let 
us allow ourselves to be touched by the grace of Jesus who was raised from death. With Mary, the Mother of the Redeemer, 
our hearts cry out with joy: Alleluia! 
 

A Blessed Easter to all,  
 

- Fr. Luis  

 

 

Let us remember in our prayers all who are sick 
 

 

Bobcaygeon – Paul Sirois, Lynn Lebel, Edgar Thompson, Joseph Ehmann, Judith Dann, 

Helen Vozza, Anne Hayes, Barbara Gartner.  
 
 

Fenelon Falls – P. McKeaveney, Rita Lenton, Pat Howards, Patrick White, Alan 

Visneskie & Bob Smith.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

St. Yvo of Chartres-------December 23 

Sts. Adam and Eve-------December 24 

St. Stephen, First Martyr-------December 26 

St. John the Evangelist, Apostle-------December 27 

The Holy Innocents -------December 28 

St. Thomas Becket, Martyr-------December 29 

St. David, King-------December 29 

St. Sabinus-------December 30 

Pope St. Sylvester-------December 31 

St. Catherine Laboure-------December 31 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Offertory  
 

  OLQP Sunday Offering                     TBA  
  
  St. Aloysius Sunday Offering           TBA 
 
  Rectory Roof Donations (to date)        $ 23,492.89 
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LIVE-STREAMING OF THE MASS 
The summit of the Liturgical Year is the Easter Triduum. The 
Easter Triduum liturgically unfolds for us the unity of Christ's 
Paschal Mystery.  The celebration of the Triduum marks the end 
of the Lenten season and leads to the Mass of the Resurrection of 
the Lord at the Easter Vigil. 
The liturgical services that take place during the Triduum are as 
follows and will be celebrated at the Cathedral of St. Peter-in-
Chains (Peterborough) on the dates and times noted: 

• Mass of the Lord's Supper on Holy Thursday on April 
14th at 7 pm 

• Good Friday of the Lord's Passion on April 15th at 3 pm 

• Mass of the Resurrection of the Lord on Holy Saturday on 
April 16th at 8 pm 

And on Easter Sunday, the Mass will be live-streamed from the 
Cathedral of St. Peter-in-Chains on April 17th at 10:30 am. 
 

Please plan to join your parish community in person or in prayer 
with the live stream for these four Masses through the link below: 
 

https://www.peterboroughdiocese.org/en/how-do-i-
find/livestreaming-and-broadcasting.aspx 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

St. Aloysius: 
 

Food Bank: Our community food bank is in need of toilet paper and saltine soda crackers (no other kind).  If anyone would like to contribute, 

please just put in the food bank box at the back of the church.  Thank you in advance for your generosity. 

 

 
 

To Donate Online: 

 

OLQP 
https://ladyqueenofpeacebobcaygeon.ca/?page_id=72 

 

St. Aloysius 
https://staloysiusfenelonfalls.ca/?page_id=256 

COVID-19 UPDATE 
 

Updates on Covid-19 Health precautions as of March 21, 2021:   
• Indoor masking requirements are lifted in churches, parish halls and offices starting on Monday, March 21, 2022.   
• Churches can currently rent their halls, and food/drink can currently be served in halls.   

• Starting Monday, March 21, all Covid-19 health precautions are lifted in parish halls   

• Starting on Monday, March 21, health precautions on choir activities are lifted.   

• Clergy and lay staff who have a Covid-19 close contact or who experience symptoms or test positive for the Covid-19 virus are reminded 

to continue following the current health unit guidelines and provincial regulations that apply to close contacts, the onset of symptoms or a 

positive test result.   
 

Updates are available on the Diocese of Peterborough Website at https://www.peterboroughdiocese.org/en/how-do-i-find/covid-19-update.aspx   

 

 

OLQP 
Food Bank: As Easter approaches the needs of the Food Bank increase, and with the approval of Father Luis, we will put collection baskets in 

front of the alter on Holy Saturday and Easter Sunday. Please be as generous as is comfortable for your household. All gifts are welcome and 

appreciated. No other collections are possible at Church at this time, but there are boxes for the Food Bank at both grocery stores. Thank you 

so much for any help you can give. 

 

 

 

 

 

Managing and maintaining God’s house is as important as 
ensuring that the message of God reaches out to all. With 
Covid restrictions being lifted we need to bring our community 
back to the church and together. 
 

The past two years have been decidedly difficult for all of us. 
The costs of managing the parishes have been reduced where 
possible and practical. Revenues have been particularly hard 
hit as a result of lock downs and the fears of contracting the 
virus have caused many in our parish to use the internet for 
their spiritual nourishment. The harsh winter and limited 
capacity when we were allowed to be open, have also 
affected attendance and, as a result, offertory collections 
have decreased. We have now reached a point where both 
parishes are experiencing cash flow issues.  
 

For those parishioners who have continued to use their 
envelopes or used the diocesan Pre-Authorized Payment 
programme or online at CanadaHelps.org, I offer my gratitude. 
For others, who may not have realized these vehicles of  

support where available and would  
like further information please  
contact the office at 705-887-4149  
or office@staloysiusfenelonfalls.ca  

at your convenience and we will be  
pleased to assist you. 

 
Thank you so much,  
 

Fr. Luis  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.peterboroughdiocese.org/en/how-do-i-find/livestreaming-and-broadcasting.aspx
https://www.peterboroughdiocese.org/en/how-do-i-find/livestreaming-and-broadcasting.aspx
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